
Are you a Grade 11 or 12 student curious  
about university?
OCDSB’s School Within A University (SWAU), in partnership with Carleton 
University and its Faculty of Arts and Sciences and the Enriched Support 
Program, gives you a unique opportunity to explore postsecondary 
education in a real-world setting.

Who should apply?
This program is designed for students who may not have previously 
considered university, including those with learning needs, first-generation 
university hopefuls, Multilingual Learners, and students from Indigenous and 
other historically underserved communities.

What to expect:
•	 Experience university life. You’ll take a first-

year university course on Carleton’s campus.

•	 Earn credits. Successfully complete the course 
and get both a university credit and a high 
school credit.

•	 Get the support you need. An OCDSB 
teacher will be on campus to help you navigate 
your university and high school studies.

When: 
Every Tuesday, starting January 6, 2026,  
and ending April 7, 2026 (inclusive).

Discover if a university is the  
right fit for you. Take the first step 
toward your future with SWAU!

Interested? 

For more information,  
contact your school’s  
guidance teacher. 

 School Within A University: 

Your Path to University

  ocdsb.ca/SWAU

http://www.ocdsb.ca/SWAU

